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MEMORANDUM TO:      James M. Taylor 
                    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:               John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
                    Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:            PROPOSED NRC GENERIC LETTER REGARDING 
                    INADEQUATE TESTING OF SAFETY-RELATED LOGIC 
                    CIRCUITS 
 
 
     During the 421st meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards, May 4-6, 1995, the Committee decided to review the 
subject generic letter after the public comments have been 
reconciled by the staff.  The Committee has no objection to the 
staff proposal to issue this proposed generic letter for public 
comment.   
 
Reference: 
Memorandum dated April 21, 1995, from B. K. Grimes, NRR, to J. T. 
Larkins, ACRS, Subject:  Forwarding of Proposed NRC Generic Letter 
Regarding Inadequate Testing of Safety-Related Logic Circuits 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     M. Taylor, OEDO 
     B. Grimes, NRR 
     A. Chaffee, NRR 
     A. Kugler, NRR 
     G. Sege, RES 
� 


